
Dear parent/carers, 

  

We will be sending books and other leftover equipment home with children on Thursday so 

please send your child in with a bag big enough to cater for around 5-6 schoolbooks, plus 

any other bits they may have in trays or uniform/bottles/lunchboxes etc. 

  

In addition, lost property will be on display on Friday after school should you be missing 

anything. (Between 3pm – 3.45pm) 

 

Kind regards 

 

Two Mile Ash School 
 

Adam Shirley 

 


